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* **Remjinder* * %

Don't forget to attend the General Meeting this Thursday.

(January 22nd) at 8 p.m., Windsor Park Pavillion in the middle

of Windsor Park off Newport Avenue (Oak Bay). This is sure to

be a most interesting evening and our guest speaker, Don Fawthorpe
of the Heritage Conservation Branch, requests you be prepared with
technical questions on the Synagogue restoration..

Another important item on the agenda will be nominations for the
Annual Heritage Awards. The awards will be presented at 8 p.m.

on Monday, February 16th at the Art Gallery of Greater Victoria,

1040 Moss Street. This was a sparkling event last year and promises
to be so again, with the beautiful old Spencer Mansion an appropriate
backdrop for the many V.I.P.s on the guest list and everyone in his
best bib and tucker! Tickets are only $3, include food and drink,
and will be available at Thursday's meeting or from Rosemary James
Cross at 384-2461. Also, don't forget to phone Stuart, 386-0215,

if you have a nomination to make. Tickets won't be sold at the Awards.

Volunteers are needed to make tidbits for the above occasion, and
if you can help, please call Susan Lambeth at 598-0763 (evenings).
CAndy Wyatt, who .has done such a super job in the past, will be
acting in an advisory capacity only, so please lend a hand to get
the job done. '

Tom Pappajohn, Member-at-Large, has volunteered to fill Tom Hayne's
big shoes in organizing the Heritage Fair. It will take place
February 16-21 at MAyfair Nall, subject to confirmation by the mall
manager. People are needed to man the booth for the following time
periods daily: 9:30-12:30; 1:30-4:30 and three evenings. If you can
participate, phone Rosemary once again at 384-246l--she's in charge
of manpower. Tom's phone number is 479-4176.

This fair is an excellent way of putting forward the work and aims
of the Society, and last year netted lots of new members. Several
other groups will be involved with us in the effort, and Rosemary
is starring in a publicity gig on Ch. 10 sometime soon--watch for her!

There's still some space in Stuart's architecture course at Camosun--
starts January 20th--and UVic, Heritage Canada Foundation and the
Architectural Institute of B. C. are sponsoring an intensive four-
day preservation technology course. The fee is $250 and you may
phone 477-6911 Local 4802, for more information.

SEE YOU AT THE PAVILLION! THURSDAY. JANUARY 22ND. 8 P.M,

‘Shalom!



